
4TH GRADE4TH GRADE  newsletter 

REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

CONTACT INFOWHAT WE ARE LEARNING

All students need to turn in their book in a box project by November
30th. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

NOVEMBER 27TH-DECEMBER 1ST, 2023

Mrs. Mindy Mentele

996-2365

Mindy.Mentele@k12.sd.us

http://mrsmentele.weebly.com

Reading: Begin Reading Three Native
Nations

Math: Addition

Religion: Begin Chapter 11- The Third
Commandment

Spelling: Test on Friday

Science: Chapter Six Test on Thursday

Social Studies: Pierre on Tour SD &
Finish Unit Five 

Phonics: Vowel Pairs 

November 30th- Book Project Due


